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Informational Release RFP24-06 

TO: Local Public Health Agency Administrators 

Local Public Health Agency Environmental Health Specialists 

Bureau of Environmental Health Services Environmental Health 

Specialists 

THROUGH: Dusty Johnson, Chief, Bureau of Environmental Health Services 

THROUGH: Mark Jenkerson, Program Operations Manager, Bureau of Environmental 

Health Services 

FROM: Paige Anderson, Retail Food Program Manager, Bureau of Environmental 

Health Services 

SUBJECT: Diamond Shruumz Brand-Product Illness Investigation 

DATE: August 2, 2024 

CONTACT: Paige Anderson, Retail Food Program Manager 

Bureau of Environmental Health Services 

Paige.Anderson@health.mo.gov  

(573) 751-6095

Diamond Shruumz-brand product illness investigation continues to affect individuals across the 

nation.  According to the FDA’s most recent update dated July 30, 2024, there are 78 total 

illnesses in 28 states, 40 hospitalizations and 2 potential deaths (under investigation).  Also 

included in this update, FDA published a list of store names and locations known to sell 

Diamond Shruumz-brand products after FDA received numerous reports of retailers continuing 

to sell the recalled products.  Recalled products were available online and at a variety of retail 

locations nationwide, including, but not limited to, smoke/vape shops.  There may be additional 

retailers not included on this list that are continuing to sell the recalled product.  This list will be 

updated as additional stores are identified.  All Diamond Shruumz-brand products have been 

recalled and should not be sold.   
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This Informational Release is for your awareness.  At this time, LPHAs are not requested to 

conduct additional follow-up at these stores.  If LPHAs are to come across the recalled product 

at various locations, they are to attempt to get voluntary pull and dispose of the recalled 

product from shelves, document accordingly and notify your BEHS District Supervisor.  If the 

establishment will not voluntarily pull the product, LPHAs are to embargo the recalled product, 

document accordingly and notify your BEHS District Supervisor as soon as possible.  All 

documentation must be submitted to the Retail Food Program.  If you have any questions or 

concerns, please contact your BEHS District Supervisor or the Retail Food Program at 

RetailFood@health.mo.gov.  

   

 

 

Resources: 

• FDA Investigation of Illnesses: https://www.fda.gov/food/outbreaks-foodborne-

illness/investigation-illnesses-diamond-shruumz-brand-chocolate-bars-cones-gummies-

june-2024   

• FDA Recall Announcement: https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-

safety-alerts/prophet-premium-blends-recalls-diamond-shruumz-products-because-

possible-health-risk  
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